
fostering 
kindness & 
empathy in our
children.

Shepard School Counseling Department 
presents

 A VIRTUAL PARENT SUPPORT WORKSHOP

please register by phone or email 

973-850-6130 or kmccluskey@shepardschools.org

no later than 3/7/2022

zoom link to be sent by email

Thursday
 March 10, 2022
6:30-7:30 p.m.


